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I am writing in opposition of LD 2238. The proposed legislation is yet another 
infringement on the exercise of a Constitutional right that has no impact other than to 
inconvenience law abiding citizens. These waiting periods do not stop crime and this 
would have done nothing to prevent the tragedy in Lewiston. The legislature should 
be prioritizing increasing access to mental health treatment including areas such as 
suicide prevention rather performative legislation such as this if harm reduction is the 
goal. 


